
 

June 16, 2023 
 

 
Dear Homeowner(s): 

 
The Association has hired Don F. Kaiser Painting LLC, 215-343-7557, to paint our 
exterior entrance doors/trim, sidelights, porch post, shutters, carport headers, posts 

and lamppost poles. The painter will start the project on June 23rd 2023, weather 
permitting. 

 
During the painting project, the painter will knock on your door.  If you are not home, 
they will paint your door and leave a tag for you to schedule an appointment to paint 

the small remaining strip that can’t be reached with the door closed.  
 

Should you have any questions, please contact Amy Wert, Property Manager at 215-
343-1550 or contact the painter. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Board of Directors 
PENNS WOOD CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION 

 
 
 

AW/aw 
 


